Mr. W, R, Bill Schroeder, Managing Direotor,
Helms Athletic Foundation,

117 West 9th Street,

Los Angeles, California.

Dear Mr. Schroeder:

I have written lMr. Paul H. Helms, the sponsor
and founder of the Helaa Athletic Foundation, thank-
ing him sincerely for the great honor bestowed upon
me by the Helms Athletic FPoundation. However, I do
want you to know that I also appreciate your fine work
and I realize that you have contributed much. rPlease

accept my sincere appreciation. i

' Direstor of Physicsl Education,
POA:AT Varsity Basketball Comch.




